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TOYOTA

Toyota Motor Engineering &
Manufacturing North America, Inc.

Vehicle Safety & Compliance
Liaison Office

Mail Code: S-104

19001 South Western Avenue
Torrance, CA 90501

June 16, 2016

Mr. Scott Yon, Chief

Vehicle Integrity Division

Office of Defects Investigation

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE (W45-212)
Washington, DC 20590

Re: EA14-002; General Order

Dear Mr. Yon:

On behalf of Toyota Motor Corporation, enclosed are responses to the April 14, 2016 General
Order regarding EA14-002,

Please be advised that several of the attachments provided with this response contain confidential
business information. Therefore, Toyota is submitting a request to NHTSA’s Office of Chief
Counsel for a determination that those materials are entitled to confidential treatment pursuant to
49 CFR Part 512 and Exemption 4 of the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(4).

Should you have any questions about this response, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

4-%«-4@

Abbas Saadat

Vice President

Toyota Motor Engineering & Manufacturing
North America, Inc.

cc: Michael Lee, Office of Defects Investigation
Kerry Kolodziej, Office of Chief Counsel
Elizabeth Mykytiuk, Office of Chief Counsel
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